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In the Know 

 Mid-Summer get 
together Movie night 
7/15 

 NFL Extravaganza 
Tickets On Sale Now 

 HTC Golf Tournament 
8/12 

 First Day of School 
8/24 

 Open House 8/20 

 Dueling Pianos 9/22 

 

 

God has blessed us with many gifts and 
opportunities this school year. There 
are always challenges ahead of us as 
we continue to seek out His path for 
our lives. Holy Trinity Catholic School 
is a great place to be, and we will 
continue to work together to make it 
even better. We hope you have found 
time to relax, rest, and spend quality 
time with your family this summer. We 
look forward to the 2017-2018 school 
year with great anticipation and hope 
for another outstanding year of 
Catholic education.  

 

 
Keep us posted!  
We would love to hear from you over 
the summer. Send Miss Damiano your 
photos of you wearing your HTC t-shirts 
on vacation (include where the photo 
was taken and one of a kind 
experiences too) 
Damiano.Cathy@holytrinitycatholic.school 

We will share on our Facebook and 
Twitter! Look forward to hearing from 

you! 

“The Education of Children 

for God is the most 

Important Business done on 

Earth.” 

R.L. Dabney  
 

 

mailto:Damiano.Cathy@holytrinitycatholic.school


Fundraising Year 2017-2018 

MOVIE NIGHT 
Join us for an evening under the stars for 
a family Movie Night Saturday, July 15 at 
the Middle School parking lot. 

Movie will start at dusk (8:45PM). Come 
early and set-up your chairs and 
blankets. Do not forget to pack your 
favorite snacks and drinks. 

RSVP – 
Damiano.cathy@holytrinitycatholic.school or 
call one of the three school campuses. 

If it rains, we will use the Maria Parish 
Center (school gym). 

MID-SUMMER GET TOGETHER 

Holy Trinity Catholic Summer 

Office Hours: 

Middle School: 9:00-1:00 

Altoona Campus: 9:00-Noon 

Hollidaysburg Campus: 9:00-Noon 

Visit the HTC website calendar 

for a list of upcoming events.  

www.holytrinitycatholic.school 
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Movie Choices: Moana, Sing, and Minions 3  

DUELING PIANOS 
Get Ready for a Great Time! 
 
Tickets Available mid-July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HTC Golf Tournament  
We are still looking for Fairway and 
Hole Sponsors for our 2nd annual golf 
tournament to be held Saturday, 
August 12 at King Valley Golf Course.  
Please visit the Holy Trinity website 
to download your registration form or 
stop by the middle school office to 
pick up a form. 
 
 

 

The people who 

are crazy 

enough to think 

they can change 

the world are 

ones who do. 
Steve Jobs 

mailto:Damiano.cathy@holytrinitycatholic.school
http://www.holytrinitycatholic.school/
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BINGO 
  

SCRIP 

“Help one 

another. This is 

what Jesus 

teaches us. This 

is what I do and 

I do it with my 

heart” 

 -Pope Francis 

. 
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Now Available on 

the HTC website! 

Summer Fundraising 
Information 

Holy Trinity’s 2017-2018 fundraising 
year will operate from May 1, 2017 
through April 30, 2018.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements and Reminders 

HTCS Football Extravaganza (“NFL Tickets”)   

All ticket stubs and unsold tickets are 
due by August 1. We have a waiting 
list. Please return unsold tickets so 
they can be redistributed. 
 
Reminder that NO Cash accepted. All 
payments must be by check or money 
order. 
 

 

G I F T  C A R D S  F O R  

G U A R D I A N S   

S C R I P  P R O G R A M  

 
Remember Scrip is available every 
Wednesday during the summer from 5:00-
6:00pm at the Middle School. 
Purchase gift cards after Sunday mass and 
help support our school, Holy Trinity.   
Every time a parishioner purchases a $100 
gift card for groceries, Holy Trinity earns $5.  
Over the course of the year, that can add up to 
over $20,000! 
 
Thank you for supporting our Catholic school! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

We are still looking bingo 
workers for August and 
September. 
For scheduling bingo please 
contact Bob Knopick by text or 
call at 1-814-935-0528 (text is 
preferred), or by email at 
rak1290@atlanticbb.net.  

“Fundraising i s,  first and 
foremost, a form of 
ministry…Fundraising i s 
proclaiming what we 
believe in such a way that 
we offer other people an 
opportunity to participate 
with us in our vis ion and 
mission”  

-Henri J. M. Nouwen  

. 

“  

   sign-up for Bingo 

and purchase your 

scrip 



 

2017-2018 Tuition 
In order for students to enter school in 
August, all prior year’s financial 
obligations must be paid in full. 
 
Tuition is payable in 10 equal 
payments, beginning in August and 
ending in May.  
 
Tuition payments are to be made on a 
timely basis, that is, on or before the 
due date, regardless of who is 
responsible for the tuition or any 
portion of the tuition. 
 

Looking Ahead 

Holy Trinity  

Catholic School MS 

5519 6th Avenue 

Altoona, PA 16602 

814.942.7835 

 

Holy Trinity  

Catholic School Altoona 

Campus 

424 Wopsononock Avenue 

Altoona, PA 16601 

814.381-7011 

 

Holy Trinity  

Catholic School 

Hollidaysburg Campus 

321 Spruce Street 

Hollidaysburg, PA 16648 

814.695-6112 

 

 

 

www.holytrinitycatholic.school 

Statements are emailed at the end of 
each month with payments due the 5th 
of each month. 
 
No Cash. All payments by check or 
money order only. 
 
 

 
 

 

Tuition 
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Jet STREAMing Into a New Year! 
Before you throw away those unwanted Legos 
or K”nex’s pieces think of us. Drop any 
unwated items at the Middle School or either 
elementary building throughout the summer. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homeroom Assignments 
 

Be watching for 
Homeroom assignments 
beginning of August. 
 
 
CLASSROOM SUPPLIES 

Check out teacher 
websites for classroom 
supplies. 
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